
 
 
 

N  O  T  I  C  E  
 
 
 Subject: Disclaimer and Non-Affiliation of Mr. Niño Wendel I. Catulpos with the Securities 
and Exchange Commission   
 
 

 
 
 This is to inform the public that MR. NIÑO WENDEL I. CATULPOS, a former Data Analyst under 
Contract of Service assigned at the Securities and Exchange Commission (SEC) Cebu Extension Office, is no 
longer connected with the SEC as of 29 September 2022.  
 

 The public is hereby advised to exercise caution in engaging or transacting with Mr. Catulpos on 
any SEC matters and to take the necessary precaution in dealing with him. 

 
Any activities and/or transactions with him are not in any way attached to the Commission and 

must be reported immediately for appropriate action. 

 
 Issued on 20 December 2022. 
 


